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HCA Little Lambs 
Come join us on April 5. We will meet at 
the St. Mike's gym from 9-10:30 
am.  Children birth to preschool age are 
welcome with their caregivers.  No signup 
needed, just come ready to 
play.  Question? Contact Marie Laury, 
marielynnlaury@gmail.com 

 

CPR Training for PSR Ministry Team 
Recently, Mrs. Kelly, PSR Coordinator, scheduled an 
evening for the PSR Ministry Team to attend an American 
Heart Association CPR training in the MPH room. The 
instructor-led Heart Saver CPR training included verbal 
instruction, videos, and hand-on practice to become familiar 
with adult, child, and infant CPR, as well as instruction and 
practice on how to use an AED (Automated External 
Defibrillator). These life-saving techniques are important to 
be aware of in case of emergency. Although we hope a 
situation will never arise that calls for the need to use these 
skills, we will continue to provide annual training to anyone 
on the PSR team who can attend. The training included a 
workbook and certification. This course was led by one of 
our parishioners, Karen Wolk. Karen previously served on 
the PSR Ministry Team for many years. We were very 
grateful for her knowledge and time. 

 
The PSR team also practices safety drills with students 
annually, and catechists are encouraged to attend additional 
Archdiocesan-provided safety courses. Many safety protocols 
for the building and security systems are in place and 
practiced throughout the year. The safety and care of our 
children, families, and ministry team is always our priority.   

For more information about our PSR Ministry, please contact 
Ann Kelly, PSR Coordinator:  psr@goannunciation.com. 

 

To Know Him, To Love Him, To Serve Him 




